[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]



	monday
	tuesday
	wednesday
	thursday
	friday

	19

	20
	21
	22
	23
HOT LUNCH
PIZZA

	26
EMERGENCY

PREPAREDNESS

WEEK BEGINS
	27
	28

	29
	30

	May 3

	4
GR. 5

PIZZA FUNDRAISER
	5
	6
	7


	10
HOT LUNCH
WHITESPOT
	11
PAC

MEETING
6:30

	12

	13

	14
PROD DAY











Crystal View Elementary


GOOD NEWS, GOOD NEWS 2.0                         


April/May 2021











�





Message from Ms.D.





HAPPY EARTH DAY!





Could it be a more beautiful day to celebrate our earth?  I hope that all of you get the chance to get outside and truly enjoy all that this magical place we live has to offer today.  Wowza!  Did you see our tweet yesterday?  Check out the pics of our gorgeous CV wilderness @CrystalViewSD62 on our Twitter account.





Four of our classes have been learning about gardening with the Young Growers Association.  Earlier in the year they prepared the dirt in our school garden for planting.  We started with some garlic and broad beans and are moving on to other plantings.  They are learning so much!  We are also in the next stages of creating the clay tiles that will be attached to the wall around our garden.  All of our students and staff will be contributing to the creation of this beautiful clay collage which will depict the connection of the land to the Coast Salish Moons.  It is going to be incredible!  Stay tuned. 





We are looking forward to many more wonderful days at school before the end of the year.  One of the highlights fast approaching is our Spring Concert which will take place on May 20th from 1:00 to 2:00.  Below is the link to our LIVE performance.  Cross your finger it all goes as planned😊





� HYPERLINK "https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YzVmYjBiYzYtZWY3Ny00NjMwLWFjNDAtYTA2ZjQxNmNhNDU2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7c5b01f-413e-4ee8-9788-ce578108cd30%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22598e1fcc-24f2-463e-bcc6-fd0114083c08%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a" \o "https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YzVmYjBiYzYtZWY3Ny00NjMwLWFjNDAtYTA2ZjQxNmNhNDU2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7c5b01f-413e-4ee8-9788-ce578108cd30%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22598e1fcc-24f2-463e-bcc6-fd0114083c08%22%2c%22IsBroadca" �Spring Concert Link Here�





Emergency Preparedness Week is almost upon us.  Stay tuned for information coming from our informed Grade 5s about how to be prepared in an emergency and also how to purchase your own emergency kits.





Please take some time to check out our school website.  There is lots of great information about dates and events, as well you can find past episodes of Good News, Good News and previous newsletters.





I would love to hear from you regarding what kind of information you would like to receive in our monthly newsletter.  Please send to � HYPERLINK "mailto:kdecicco@sd62.bc.ca" �kdecicco@sd62.bc.ca� and I will try to accommodate your requests.





We would also like to take a moment to wish our two student teachers, Katie Longphee and Brendan Dennis the best of luck in their teaching careers!  We appreciate all the you have done for our students during your practicum with us and we know that you will continue to positively impact the learning communities where you will teach.  Thank you!


,           �   


Take care and stay safe,


Karen
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UPCOMING ADVENTURES





Scholastic Spring Virtual Book Fair 


Mark your calendars for May 17 - 23, 2021! 


You can:


·     Shop from home!


·     Give your child access to the books he or she loves to read!


·     Support our classrooms and school library!


·     Purchase books for Summer reading!


 


Bookmark the link to watch the trailers and explore the books:


� HYPERLINK "https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5158797" �https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5158797�


Wednesday, May 19th from 6-8 pm is FREE shipping night.


 


Happy reading!   Mrs. Spencer





Drive-Through Kindie Welcome





On June 7th,  from 1:00-2:15, will host a drive-through Kindergarten Welcome.  We will also be sending out a welcome video and survey to our new families.





Grade Five Year End Drive-Through Celebration





On June 25th, from 3:15 to 5:15, we will be hosting a Drive-Through Celebration of our Grade 5s.  





Please note that we will be working together to organize traffic at the end of the day for both Drive-Throughs.  Thank you for your patience and ongoing support!  These are going to be fun events for our community!
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